December 9th Newsletter







മാരു

Candle Lighting Parshat Vayishlach- 4:09 pm

8003

News!

This week we reviewed the letter H and were talking about our bodies. We learned that we have ten fingers, learned about our nails, neck and even shoulders. We loved comparing our feet, seeing who had the biggest and smallest foot. We even, traced our bodies and talked about our body parts. We had so much fun reading library books and singing new songs. We had so much fun on Friday - Hat Day! Next week we will continu talking about the letter H and learn all about the five senses!

In our Judaic circle, we have been learning about Chanukah! We have learned how dreidels start with the letter of the week "Daled." This past week, we have focused on counting the candles in the menorah. We have also sorted different items relating to Chanukah by size, shape, and color. The children enjoy spinning like dreidels and singing the Chanukkah songs we have learned.



Important Dates:

12/20 -Great Menorah Car Parade (at 6:30 pm!)

12/23-12/26 Chanukah Vacation



Teacher's Corner:

It's December...We have been very busy learning about Chanukkah and continuing our "All about Me" unit. We have made many art projects. Feel free to come in and look at your child's artwork that is displayed throughout the room!

We would like to welcome Julia Cetina, who has joined our class!

Reminders:

Now that the weather is getting colder, **please** bring in your child with proper winter gear (i.e. hat, gloves, jackets...)

Shabbat Shalom, Morah Paola, Morah Chana & Morah Laura